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Welcome to a new month of school!   

What a wonderful group of children in our class! I know that we are going to have a great  

year exploring and learning together. They have been very eager to learn and follow school  

rules such as listening, taking turns and using kind words. Please pray for the children as  

they learn to play and interact with one another. As we celebrate Thanksgiving soon, I pray 

that  you will have a wonderful holiday weekend with your families, focusing on all the 

amazing  gifts God has given us!  

October Highlights  

- Thanksgiving   
- Bible: Noah, Tower of Babel,  
Abraham and Isaac  

- All About Me unit   
-Colours of the month: red and yellow  
(more info to follow)  

- Printing numbers 1 – 3   
- Identifying numbers and number sets  
from 0 to 5  

- Counting to 30  
- Math Stations (shapes and solids,  
sorting and patterning)   

- Rhyming (for example, “Do cake and  
lake rhyme?)  

- Letters Tt & Aa  
- Apples & Pumpkins  

   

  
 

A very BIG thank you to  
the parents who are able to  
volunteer in our classroom  
and make play dough. It is  

greatly appreciated!  

October Memory Work:  

“At the right time we will gather a  

crop if we don’t give up.”  

Galatians 6:9b 

 
High Frequency Words (Popcorn Words) We 

will be learning high frequency words this year  
in Kindergarten. We do several activities in 
class  with each word, such as reading poems 
and using  these words in our journals. A mini 
reader using  the words will come home once 
we have read  through the reader several 
times. Please  encourage your child to read 
this booklet many  times at home and point to 
the words as he/she  reads.  
Our class is currently learning the following 
high  frequency words:   

 I, am, can, like, my  
 
 



Apples and Pumpkins ​ 
We will be learning about apples and will 

be  using them for sorting & patterning.   

The last week of October and the first 

week  of November we will investigate 

pumpkins. We  plan to measure and weigh 

them. You do not need to bring a pumpkin 

or an apple to school.  

 

I look forward to meeting with each of you 

on  Thursday, Nov. 6 or on Friday, Nov. 7 at 

our  Parent-Teacher Conferences.   

The school office will be sending home a 

note  asking for your preferred meeting day 

and time  of your Parent-Teacher meeting. 

Please do not  hesitate to call if a concern 

arises before this  scheduled meeting time.  

 

Stephanie Ruby 

rubys@calvinchristian.mb.ca 

 

Reminders   

• Hope Centre Food drive ends  
Thursday, Oct. 9th.   

• Teachers’ Professional Development Days  are 
on Oct. 23 and Oct. 24 (no school).   

• Our Fridays: Oct. 17 

 • Our days to exchange library books  
are: October 6, 15, 20, 27.​  

Collecting Food for Hope Centre  

Our school will be collecting  
canned and dried foods for  
Hope Centre. If you would 
like your  child to donate a 
food item, please  bring it to 
school by October 8th.   
Some items that they are 
looking for  are:   

canned fish/poultry, baby 
food and  formula, canned 
vegetables/fruit,  canned 
stew, chili and brown beans,  
peanut butter,, canned soup, 
cereal,  oatmeal (instant 
boxes),canned   
spaghetti sauce, dry pasta 
and rice  and bottles of 
water.  

Thank you in advance for your   
Generosity! 

 

 

NO BIRTHDAYS THIS MONTH! 
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